# BCM SCHOOL BASANT AVENUE DUGRI ROAD LUDHIANA

#### **CLASS IV**

#### **ENGLISH ASSIGNMENT**

#### **SEPTEMBER ASSIGNMENT 2024**

#### **READING SECTION**

#### 1.\*Read the passage below and answer the questions that follow:

Once there lived a carpenter named Kasi. He had a five years old son. His name was Vasu. Kasi's father Ramu was too old, and he also stayed with them. Kasi began to think that his father was of no use to him because he was too old to do any work. Kasi always spoke angrily to his father. One day, Kasi gave food in a mud plate to his father. Being too old, Ramu was not able to hold the mud plate. He dropped it down and broke it. Kasi became very angry and scolded his father. Vasu observed this. The next day, Kasi gave a new mud plate. He went out to work. When he came back, he saw the new mud plate also broken into pieces. He scolded his father badly and warned him, "Old man, if you break the next plate also, there will be no food for you".

Vasu was listening to his father's words. The next day, in the evening, when he came back home, he saw his son doing some work with his carpentry tools. He was surprised to see this and happily went near him; Kasi asked Vasu, "What are you doing, my son?" Vasu replied, "Dad, I am making a plate of wood for you. When you will become old, I will give you this wooden plate so that you will not break it and I need not send you out of the house." Kasi realised his mistake and apologised to his father for his mistakes. He never ill-treated his father after that.

1. Who always spoke angrily to his father?				
2. Was Kasi right/wrong in being rude to his father? Give reasons.				
3. Why did Vasu make a wooden plate?				
4. Find the synonym of word 'error' from the passage.				
5. Complete the sentence.				
Kasi gave food to his father in				
6. State whether the following statement is true or false.				
Vasu's father grew very old.				
7. Ramu was				
a. Kasi's son b. Vasu's grandfather c. Kasi's servant				
8. Vasu was an child				
a. brave b. good c. intelligent 9				

2. Read the following passage and answer the questions given below.

The smile is the best tonic for our mind and body. It takes thirteen muscles to smile, but forty-three to be angry. So, it is easier to smile and difficult to be angry. To be cheerful, we have to create positive thoughts. On the other hand, if we constantly think about negative things, we feel unhappy. So, the best way to avoid a negative idea is to replace it with a positive one. When we are relaxed in bed, we should practise putting some cheerful thoughts.

- 1. What is the best tonic for our mind and body?
- 2. How many muscles are used to smile?
- 3. What is the best way to replace a negative idea?
- 4. When should we practise putting some cheerful thoughts?
- 5. What happens when we constantly think about negative things?
- 6. Make a sentence of word smile.
- 7. Find synonym of happy.

#### WRITING SECTION

3. Write a paragraph on 'The Person I Like The Most' using given hints

(everyone has a liking, favourite person my friend, name, age, read in my class, go to school together, his father doctor, mother teacher, intelligent, hard working, play together, help everyone, live long)

- 4. Write a letter to your friend inviting him to your brother's wedding.
- 5. Suppose you are Shreya/ Shourya of Sanik School, Pune. You lost your water bottle. Draft a notice for notice board.

Or

Suppose you are Ankit of D. A. V. School, Delhi. You have found a pecil box . Draft a notice informing the students about it.

### **GRAMMAR SECTION**

#### 6.Do as directed.

- 1. Why are you disturbing me? (Identify the type of the sentence)
- 2. Seema \_\_\_\_\_.(Fill in the blank with suitable predicate)

3.	A of musicians was performing at the stage (Fill in the blank with suitable collective noun)			
4.	Meenu has baked the cake(Fill in the blank with suitable reflexive pronoun)			
5.	Please bring two apples for me. (Choose the adjective and write its type)			
6.	Oranges / does / like/ not/kavya.( Rearrange the words to make a meaningful sentence )			
7.	The teacher advised the students to clean the roombut they( Choose the correct idiom to fill in the blank)			
	A. Heavy heart	B. On cloud nine.	C. Turned the deaf ear	
8.	Veenu has eaten the mango?(Change the sentence into interrogative sentence)			
9.	9. My mother baked a cake for me. ( Choose pronoun and write its kind)			
10. A saved is equal to a earned. ( Complete the proverb)				
11. A book of maps is called( Fill suitable word).				
12. Delhi is the city in India. (Fill suitable degree of adjective 'big')				
		LITERATURE SECTI	ON.	
7. <b>Re</b>	ad the following extrac	ts carefully and answer t	he questions.	
A. I'll not deny you make				
A very pretty squirrel track,				
	Talents differ, all is well and wisely put,			
	If I can't carry forests on my back.			
	a. Write the name of poem.			
	b. Who said these words and to whom?			
	c. Write a pair of rhyming words.			
B. 'Can you say which is the true Sushil?				
	a. Who said these words and to whom?			
	A. Sakka to Nirmala	B. Sushil to Sakka	C. Rajah to Nirmala	
	b. Where were they?			
	A. At Sushil's house	B. At Rajah's court	C. In heaven	
c. Where did Sakka come to teach a lesson?				
	A. In heaven	B. In hell	C. On earth	
8. Answer the following questions.				

- 1. What is fable?
- 2. Why did Sushil not eat much food?
- 9. Write meaning and frame sentences.
- 1. Miser 2. Dusk
- 10. Match the words with their meanings.

Profile copy someone

Rare outline
Mimic unusual

## **CLASS IV ENGLISH SYLLABUS FOR SEPTEMBER EXAMINATION**

**Literature**: Ch- The Polka Dot Lady

Ch- The Millionaire Miser

Ch - Kathakali

Poem-Fable

**Writing**: 1.Letter- Invitation for celebration

2. Paragraph- My favorite...( Person, cartoon character, game)

3. Notice (Lost & Found)

**Grammar**:: Sentences, kinds and its parts

Nouns and its kinds, Possession,

Pronouns and its kinds,

Adjectives and its types

Degrees of Adjectives

Verbs, Idioms, Articles

**G.K**. Ch- 17,18,19,20,21,22